
Welcome back, Lasallian Patriots!  

As we face a new semester, let us continue to work together towards the common good. Stay 

resilient, self-disciplined, responsible and CARING to others.  

Let’s always bring out the Animo Spirit in us! 

For enrollment and assessment concerns , you may contact the following:  

For Enrollment, 

OUR@dlsud.edu.ph  

https://m.facebook.com/.dlsudOUR 

Finance and accounting matters, email: 

- contactaccounting@dlsud.edu.ph (for outstanding balance, refunds, and rebates)  

- assessment@dlsud.edu.ph. (for accounting concerns that demand computations) 

For General concerns, our Client Care Specialists are ready to assist you from 8am to 4pm, via 

email ccu@dlsud.edu.ph and hotlines 046-481-1900 local 3248 to 3249 


